
  

Extraordinary Announcement concerning changes within 

Raiffeisen Bank’s Management 
  

  

In accordance with the extraordinary disclosure requirements governed by the 24/2008. (VIII. 

15.) Finance Ministry decree, Raiffeisen Bank Zrt. hereby informs the public on the following 

change within its Management: 

 

Mr. Gábor Rajna has been appointed as Member of the Management Board responsible for 

Retail Banking effective as of 1st August 2024.  

 

Budapest, 1 August 2024  

  

  

Raiffeisen Bank Zrt.  

  

 

 

  


